
From: LaurieAlaimo
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:29:58 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Laurie Alaimo

San Jose 95112



From: ThomasFerrito
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:29:53 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Thomas Ferrito

Los Gatos 95030



From: JaniceCarr
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:29:48 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Janice Carr

Los Altos 94024



From: DonnaPoulos
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:29:47 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Yes, please protect the foothills open space!

Sincerely,

Donna Poulos

Los Altos 94024



From: margaret spakspak
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:29:16 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

margaret spak spak

Menlo Park 94025



From: AllanCAmpbell
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:26:18 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Allan CAmpbell

San Jose 95132



From: NancyWestcott
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Saturday, February 15, 2020 11:33:06 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.  Since moving from Chicago to Palo Alto 22
years ago, we have treasured these foothills and actively explore them.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Nancy Westcott

Nancy Westcott

Palo Alto 94303-3437



From: StephenWilkerson
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Friday, February 14, 2020 5:29:59 PM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Stephen Wilkerson

San Francisco 94127-1015



From: RebeccaSchoenenberger
To: Supervisor Simitian; Ellenberg, Supervisor; Chavez, Cindy; Cortese, Dave; Wasserman, Mike; BoardOperations
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please protect the Stanford Foothills
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2020 8:30:04 AM

Dear President Chavez and Supervisors,

Please vote to support the extension of the Academic Growth Boundary for 99 years with the
4/5 vote requirement.

The Stanford Foothills constitute some of the last grassland habitat on the Peninsula.
Protecting this habitat is critical for wildlife.

Extending the supermajority vote requirement for 99 years does not mean that Stanford can
never develop in the foothills, but merely requires a higher threshold for development
approval. I ask that you afford this protection for our foothills open space.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Schoenenberger

San Jose 95112


